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Hello,

| wanted to make a comment regarding the proposed IAR CE Rule. North Carolina holds a “best
practices” workshop every year that educates IAR’s in the state regarding the state rules. | have
found this information invaluable and feel like every IAR should be required to take such a class.
Therefore, | support a CE requirement for IARs.

| do think there should be coordination with other regulatory organizations to make sure a class
could meet dual CE requirements. For instance, many of us are licensed for insurance or are CFPs,
so coordination with Department of Insurance or the FPA would be helpful as one class could
potential fulfill requirements from both organizations given the subject matter.

Thanks so much,
Charles

Charles F. Freeman, CFA
President
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